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GREEN BAY — DOWNTOWN, Founded 1917

KIWANIS KEY

Weekly Newsletter of the Kiwanis Club of Green Bay — Downtown

KIWANIS MEETING OF February 7, 2022

It was a very quiet Monday in the Hyatt Regency’s Kiwanis meeting room. Just
Ann, Anne, Maria, Bob R., and Rick enjoyed the baked chicken, roasted potatoes,
beef barley soup, and pecan pie lunch (I enthusiastically vote for the return of the
pecan pie every meeting).

Your Board of Directors met prior to lunch and took care of club housekeeping
that seems to have been on hold for a couple of years. Rick gave a treasurer’s
report, there was a discussion of reviving meeting speakers, one community
donation received approval, and a letter to the Kress Foundation about the
resumption of donations to the club will be prepared. Because of continued
school event uncertainty, we will not be holding Walter Award or Youth Award
events in 2022. We are going ahead with the Nicolet School visit to the NEW Zoo
the day after Memorial Day, hopefully, a summer pancake & porkie breakfast, and
a scholarship awards luncheon in June.

Elsewhere in the Hyatt Regency, a Lutheran church group was holding a day-long
meeting. Among their attendees was Mary Beth Stout, a member of the Steger,
lllinois, Kiwanis Club. Mary Beth saw our posted meeting and stopped by to visit
with us. She is the long-time club treasurer, retired banker, and a very friendly
lady! We enjoyed meeting Mary Beth and the back-and-forth conversation about
club activities.

Hope to see everyone on February 21, our next Hyatt Regency lunch meeting date.

By: Rick Satterlee



